
From: Templeton, Catherine
Sent: 10/22/2014 4:02:56 AM
To: Livingston, Robert; Smith, Austin; Allen Amsler; Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fwd: Stericycle & US Army Update

General Livingston,

Please review the below third paragraph that begins "Important news" and 
advise.

Thank you,
Catherine Templeton

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Scaturo, David M." <scaturdm@dhec.sc.gov 
<mailto:scaturdm@dhec.sc.gov>>
Date: October 21, 2014 at 4:55:28 PM EDT
To: "Templeton, Catherine" <templecb@dhec.sc.gov 
<mailto:templecb@dhec.sc.gov>>, "Dieck, Elizabeth" <dieckea@dhec.sc.gov 
<mailto:dieckea@dhec.sc.gov>>
Cc: "Stephens, Robin S." <STEPHERS@dhec.sc.gov 
<mailto:STEPHERS@dhec.sc.gov>>, "Neel, Daphne G." 
<neeldg@dhec.sc.gov <mailto:neeldg@dhec.sc.gov>>, "Clark, Stan L." 
<clarksl@dhec.sc.gov <mailto:clarksl@dhec.sc.gov>>, "Jenkins, Susan" 
<jenkinse@dhec.sc.gov <mailto:jenkinse@dhec.sc.gov>>
Subject: Stericycle & US Army Update

Ms. Templeton, Ms. Dieck:

I just finally got off the phone with Stericycle. Our contact that was on the call 
yesterday is very busy traveling and was in a cab as we talked.



They are interested in a relationship with the state to transport Ebola waste 
but will need to get their government contracting folks involved and this may 
take a little while. However, we have a draft emergency contract with AEO 
almost ready to go now.

Important News: Stericycle said the Army is intending to bring their personnel 
who are fighting Ebola in West Africa back into the US through South 
Carolina. I'm not sure of the details yet or the implications, but wanted to let 
you know first thing... She said the Army has a medical incinerator at Ft. 
Detrick that they may be able to use to dispose of Ebola waste.

Please let me know if you have questions. Thank you.

David Scaturo, Director 
Division of Waste Management
Bureau of Land & Waste Management
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 898-0290
ScaturDM@dhec.sc.gov <mailto:ScaturDM@dhec.sc.gov>


